
Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) and Convocation Ceremony for 

Classes PG to VIII will be held on Tuesday, March 18, 2025. 

 

Agenda: 

 

1. Report Card Distribution – Receive your child’s annual progress report. 

 

 

2. Certificate Distribution – Acknowledging students’ achievements. 

 

 

3. Awards for Toppers – Honoring top-performing students. 

 

 

4. General Announcements – Updates for the new academic session. 

 

 

 

The Convocation Ceremony will celebrate the  success of our students. 

 

Your presence will make this event more meaningful. 

 

Warm regards, 

Principal 


